
Cognition  

We will continue to focus on 
our individual cognition        

targets, working on ‘realising 
the effect that I can have 

on a reactive environment’ in 
our ICT lessons. 

Our online safety topic is: 
Who can I trust? 

Communication  

We will be focussing on our 
local area with our Sensory 

story: It’s a wonderful World’ 
based on the song by Louis 

Armstrong.  

We will also be practicing the 
song with Makaton for our 

end of term assembly. 

SEMH  

We continue to work on     
individual Social, Emotional 
and Mental Health targets 

as part of our daily routines 
and during lessons such as 

Positive Touch and collective 
worship.  

 

Sensory/Physical  

We will continue to swim as 
often as we can.  

Our Real PE theme is moving 
our bodies to make something 
happen. Working on a single 
skill or movement with some 

control.  

• INSET day 3rd July 

• Sports Day 11th July 

• End of year celebration assembly + leavers graduation 21st July 

PSHE  This term we will be thinking about Self care, support and safety. We will be practising self care through 
relaxation and massage, keeping ourselves clean (PSHE bags at lunch time) and carrying out routine tasks with 
increased independence. As part of this we will also continue to go out into the community once a week to the lo-
cal Post Office and Park. 

We hope you all had a good half term break. We are happy to have our learners back in class ready 
for a busy summer term!  

It’s looking to be a hot one so please ensure your young person is prepared for outdoor learning 
with sun cream and hat (where possible). This term our topic is  ‘Sports Day’ with a big focus on our 

end of term celebrations.  
Term: Summer 2 



Class Fund 

Thank you to those who contribute to our half 
termly class fund, this supports us in our Cooking/ 
Design and Technology and Sensory Exploration 
lessons. If you are able to contribute please do so 
through Parent Pay. 

Swimming 

Please ensure that your child has a swim kit in 
school on their swimming day or a spare kit that 
can be kept at school.  

Individual Education Plans (PLGs) 

At the start of this term you will have received 
your young person’s updated PLGs. Any questions 
please ask. 

For updates, information and useful contacts, please check our school website and Facebook pages. 

www.doubletrees.org.uk or contact Fay via email fpollitt@doubletrees.org.uk 

Outdoor Learning 

We enjoy spending time learning outside. Please 
ensure that your child is ready for all weathers! 
Sun cream should be applied in the mornings when 
necessary and a name labelled bottle sent in 
where appropriate. 


